
                                                          
 
 

 
Friday 6th September 2019 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Trip to Dover Castle– Friday 27th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 27th September the Year 6's will be travelling by coach to Dover Castle where we will be exploring 
the war time tunnels in support of our World War II topic.  
 
The trip will cost £7.00 per child to help pay for the coach.   
 
We will be leaving the school at 9:30 am and plan to be back at the school for normal pick up time of 3:00 pm.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Miss Kleebaum and Miss Hager 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

RE: Year 6 Trip to Dover Castle– Friday 27th September 2019 

 

I give my child……………………………………………………………….. in ………………………………………………..(class)  permission to 
travel by coach to Dover Castle on Friday 27th September 

 
 

I enclose £7.00 
 

I will provide a packed lunch  

 

I authorise school adults to administer any necessary first aid and for them to give permission to medical 
authorities to undertake any medical treatment which may be considered necessary (including anaesthetic) 
should the need arise. 

 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………..………..                                                     Date……………………………………….. 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084   Fax: 01227 452510 

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
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